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Words of the late Pope John-Paul II  

Happy Easter 

and 

Welcome back to Summer! 
We hope you all had a good break over the 

Easter holidays and it was great to see 

the children return to school looking so 

smart in the glorious sunshine that we 

have been able to enjoy this week.  

Some reminders about uniform 
As the weather changes so does some of 

our uniform, so please remember: 

Summer dresses can be worn. These are 

the (light) blue and white gingham style 

pattern, white socks please. 

Plaid skirts can still be worn but you may 

like to loose the tights now in favour of 

either navy blue/ black or white socks. 

Please also note that ‘cycling shorts’ can 

be worn under the skirt or dress if 

preferred, they should be either navy 

blue/ black or white.  

Short trousers can be worn but these must 

be navy blue and be ‘tailored’ in style. 

Some reminders about PE Kit 
Please remember that PE is an important 

part of school and indeed life. Children 

need to come to school with the appropriate 

items so that that they can change into the 

them and out of them too. 

So white t-shirt, black shorts, black socks 

and plimsoles (or black trainers if in Years 5 

&  6). 

Peckham & Southwark Citizens 

Accountability Assembly  

All Saints Church 

 Peckham  

Next Thursday 6-8pm 

If you are concerned about local issues and 

care about our community please try to 

attend this meeting where we have invited 

local political leaders to hear from our 

communities, as we get ready for local 

elections in just a few weeks. 

Our choir will be singing along with Oliver 

Goldsmith’s and our school council members 

will be helping to welcome the attendees. 

We hope that together with our parish 

community we will have at least 100 people 

present. Put the date in your diary. “If you 

want to change the world, you have to ‘turn 

up’ ”! 

 

Catholic Children’s Society Crisis 

Fund. 
This morning we were delighted to welcome 

Kimberley Tough to our Achievement 

Assembly. There, the school councillors 

presented her with a cheque for our final 

amount from our Lenten fundraising appeal. 

It was: 

£1272-01. Well done,fantastic effort. 

 
 

   Pupils of Achievement 
The Academic Achievement and Personal 

Attribute this week are class based.  

The children were as follows: 
 

Year 1: Sophia, Emmanuel, & Anjola 

Year 2: Lily, Tommy, Sean & Roxanne  

Year 3: haniel, William, 7 Emmanuella 

Year 4: troy G., Joshua & Ella 

Year 5: Favour, Emmanuel & Chiamaka 

Year 6: Elijah, Troy & Hannah 

Well Done Everyone 
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